
Fairmont Public Library 

Minutes January 11, 2021 
    
        President  Georgia Schropfer, called the regular meeting of the Fairmont Public Library to order on Monday 
November 16, 2020  at 4:15. The open meeting law has been met.  Librarian Wanda Marget and the following 
members were present, Georgia Schropfer,  Connie Jo Felton Kui, Ambrea Schumacher and Linda Richters.  One 
visitor Madilynn Richters.  
     Minutes of the November meeting were read and approved. Linda Richters made a motion to accept the minutes 
Connie Jo Felton Kuil seconded the motion, everyone voted yes.    Linda Richters  made a motion to approve all 
claims Connie Jo Felton Kuil  seconded the motion.  All members voted yes.   
 
Librarian’s Report 

 New board members 

 Village question on attorney letter.  Village’s explanation on how they will pay o New board 
members 

 Village question on attorney letter.  Village’s explanation on how they will pay our bills. As long as 
the village board ok’s the bills we can go ahead and pay our bills from our account at our meeting.    

 Received our BRONZE Accreditation Level through Dec 31, 2024  

 Received $500.00 Donation from Jerry Johnson in Memory of Lea to be used wherever we need.  

 Wanda will be gone January 22 through 30th.   Rachel will be working most of the hours except for 
20th and 30th when Ginger will be working.  

 Keys Connie Jo Felton Kuil, Ginger, and Rachel have keys to the Library.   

 Discussion on writing our own checks Linda Richters made a motion that we don’t give the village 
board any financial reports until the yearend report.  Ambrea Schumacher seconded the motion. All 
in Favor Motion carried   

 Georgia Schropfer showed N Compass Live Newsletter information.  

 Wanda had sent a Christmas Photo to the Solis  online newspaper . 

 
 
 
Our next regular meeting will be Monday, February 8, 2021, 4:15 pm at the Fairmont Public Library 

 
 Adjournment at 5:00 pm with no further business 
 
Secretary  Connie Jo Felton Kuil  
 
 
 
 


